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Home time arrangements:   
Please ensure ALL amendments to home 
time collections are communicated to the 
main school office prior to 12.00pm 

This week we have had the pleasure of 
giving out our first Silver Passport 
Certificate to Lexi in Year 2!   It is 
always lovely to celebrate the successes 
of our pupils in and out of the 
classroom.  Our Growth Mindset 
approach is continuing to be successful 
in making children realise that if you 
show persistence, collaborate with others and are determined 
enough, you can reach your goals.   

4th 3rd 2nd 1st 

ATTENDANCE: Whole school target 

96% 

Best Classes of the Week: 

Reception — RJ 94.1% 

KS1— 2P 97.9% 

KS2— 6P 99.2% 

Best Year Band—  Yr  6 98.1% 

Whole School Attendance— 95.30~% 

 Lates this week:  42 

Please be aware that lessons start 

prompt at 08.40 am. 

School lunches  If you wish 
to book a hot lunch for your 
child forms and payment must 
be in school on Wednesday of 
the previous week. 

Online payments: Please ensure that 
any payments made into school 
accounts have your child's name as a 
reference. Without this, payments 
reaching your account may be delayed . 



Our main school policies are available to view on our Website– 
http://francheprimary.org.uk/our-policies/ 

Parent Information  Please don’t  forget that  if we have a meeting with an external 
agency, such as Health or  Education professionals, you can speak to staff if you have any 
concerns or questions that you would like the school to raise on your behalf.  

Franche Bloggers 

This half-term, some of our children have been fortunate enough to be working 
with Miss Hare and Miss Good year on a school blog. It is aimed at the pupils 
of Franche and has been loving created by the enrichment group. We have been 
able to publish the first edition this week. Take a look at pages 3 and 4 for 
more details.  Well done Bloggers! 

World Book Day Thursday 1st March 

On Thursday 1st March, Franche Primary will be celebrating 
World Book Day!  We have many exciting activities planned 
across the school, and we are asking children to dress up as 
their favourite book character.  There will be prizes for the 
best dressed characters in each year band.    

Your child should have brought home a World Book Day ‘Reach For The Stars 
Reading Challenge’ to be completed over half term. These can be returned to 
school by World Book Day for an extra ticket in the R.E.D. prize box and the 
best from each year band will win a prize.  Happy reading! 

FCPS Sickness and Absence Policy— Please note that if your child has 
been sick at home or in school that they are not permitted to return to 
school for 48 hours.  Please see attached sheets for further detailed 
information. 

Miss R Running, Miss Murray and the children of Dog Day School 
have been overwhelmed by the generosity shown by everyone in 
the donations towards the Dog shelter. The children of the 'Dog 
Day School'    Enrichment club have been excited to see how 
much they have raised due to their promotional posters and we 
have now taken the donations to the shelter. A massive thank you 
to all and from us all we wish you a happy half term!  

 












